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IMPORTANT

Lunch 
Menu

Principals NOTE information…

INFO

Teacher Email Address Teacher Phone #

Week of: September 16th

Don’t
FORGETDates to REMEMBER • As a reminder, students must 

be fever free for 24 hours 

before returning to school.
• For safety purposes, parents 

please stay off your 

cellphones in car rider line, 
(officers will issue tickets).

• Transfer any outside food 

into a generic bag before 

entering the cafeteria.

Eagle Ridge Academy Eagles             (706)569-3746  FAX: (706)569-3753            www.eagle.mcsdgas.net

Tuesday
Chicken 

Quesadilla 
Beans/Fruit

Wednesday
Country Fried    

Steak
Potatoes
Carrots

Thursday
Honey Lemon 
Pepper Chunk, 

Fritter
Fries/Fruit

Friday
Pizza

Salad/Fruit

Thank you

We wrapped up another 

successful Book Fair this week! 

Thank you to Mrs. Elliott for all of 

the hard work she puts into 

making sure everything runs 

smoothly. We had over $15,000 in 

sales!! A portion of these 

proceeds will come back to our 

school and be used to buy new 

books and materials for our 

library. As always, we could not 

have done it without our 

amazing volunteers who helped 

our students shop, restocked 

books, and jumped in wherever 

they were needed. Last, we want 

to thank all of our parents for 

supporting our book fair through 

in person and online shopping!

-Amy Parker, Principal

Monday
Sloppy Joe 
Sandwich 

Onion Rings

• Mark your calendars for our annual Grandparent’s Day breakfast on 

Friday, September 20th at 7:30 AM in our cafeteria. Breakfast will be 

$2.50/ person and we ask that you please bring exact change. We 

look forward to seeing you there! 

• September is Attendance Awareness Month! Good attendance is a 

habit we should build as soon as children start school. Please see 

page 3 that features our Muscogee County School District’s 

Attendance Awareness Spirit Week. 

• Many thanks to Smile Doctors Orthodontics for their generous 

donation of our new more durable car rider tags. These tags will 

hang easily from your rear-view mirror of your vehicle. They will be 

used for car rider pick up ONLY. One tag per family will go home to 

the oldest child. Thank you again Smile Doctors Orthodontics.

• We wanted to remind parents that you are able to view your child’s 

grades at anytime through the Parent Portal. Report cards will be 

available on the Parent Portal on October 15th.

Menu items 

are subject to 

change

September 17th

Eagle of the Month 

Celebration 

September 18th

Chick-fil-A Spirit Night

September 20th

Grandparent’s    

Breakfast














